
 

 

 

 
 

151st OPEN CHAMPIONSHIP – PGA MEMBER TICKETING 

INFORMATION ………………………………………….……………………………………………..… 

ROYAL LIVERPOOL, ENGLAND – 16 - 23 JULY 2023 

 

PGA Member ticket applications for The Open Championship will be available from Monday 09 

January 2023 until Friday 03 February 2023 (or until the daily allocation has sold out). 

 

Simply fill in the requested details, selecting the days you would like to attend and follow the on-screen 

instructions to make payment. 

 

INFORMATION: 

 

The number of daily tickets available to PGA Members is limited and are allocated on a first come first 

served basis. 

  

Please see further details below: 

• As in previous years Members can only purchase one ticket per day for use by 

themselves, tickets are not transferable and you will not be able to make changes to days you 

are attending once payment has been processed.   

• Do not attempt to purchase tickets for other Members, all tickets must be purchased directly by 

the individual attending the event.   

• PGA Members will be required to pay for their tickets in advance at the time of application.  

• The Member’s attendance at the event will be logged. Once your attendance has been verified the 

cost of the tickets will be refunded to the Member following the event. If the Member does not 

attend no refund will be issued. It is therefore imperative that Members only purchase tickets if 

they have every intention to attend.  

• Any Member who purchases tickets must have access to a Smartphone on which they can 

download the app on which tickets can be viewed.  The app will need to be presented on entry to 

the event with your PGA Membership card, please note that there will be no paper tickets. Further 

details regarding this will be sent to successful applicants nearer the time of the event. 

• Should a PGA Member have already been successful in The Open’s public ticket ballot, but then 

also receives a PGA Member ticket at a later date, The R&A are happy to refund the cost of the 

PGA Member's ticket that was secured via the Ticket Ballot. 

• Please note there is no allocation for guests or juniors. 

  

Further information will be provided to you following the closing date, including full details on how to 

download the app on which you will be able to access your ticket. 

 

 

Please direct any questions you have to Aston Ward at aw@cpg.golf. 

 

 

 

*Please note for the purpose of processing your application for tickets your details will be passed on to The R&A. 

 


